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Dear Waterbury School Community, 
  
Our Halloween festivities will take place on Thursday, October 31. Children may come to school dressed in their 
costumes, but please help your child to select a costume that is comfortable, provides an excellent view when 
walking, is easy to take off if they become uncomfortable and is age-appropriate. Also, please keep make-up to 
a minimum. All dangerous props or weapons such as swords, guns, and knives are to be left at home, 
and masks can only be worn during the parade.  
  
This year, Waterbury School students will be participating in an all-school parade around the building at              
1:30 PM, weather permitting. The parade will exit out the front doors, make a loop around the building and reenter 
the building through the front doors. All parents are welcome to view the parade and are encouraged to bring 
their cameras!  
  
Classroom parties will also be part of the day and will be held after the parade. For safety and security reasons, 
only volunteer helpers, previously selected by classroom teachers, will be allowed in each classroom. Volunteer 
helpers should check in to the office at 1:00 PM to set up their classroom for the party which will also allow them 
time to view the parade.  
  
If your child does not participate in Halloween due to religious reasons, 
please let your child’s teacher know. Alternate activities will be 
provided for these students during the parade and parties. 
  
I hope everyone has a “Boo”-tiful time! 
 
 

Dr. Debbie Guzan 
Principal  
  
 Family Reading Night & PTO Book Fair 

Reading is Out of this World! 
 

Join us for Family Reading Night on Wednesday, October 16, from 6:30-7:30 PM to hear stories 
read by the Roselle Public Librarians and Waterbury staff members! You can also watch a 
space-themed Readers’ Theater performance and take a picture in front of a spaceship! 
Students will also have a chance to win books and a canvas bag painted by a Waterbury staff 
member! Stuffed animals, blankets, and pajamas are welcome!  The PTO Book Fair will be 
open from 6:00-8:00 PM for families to shop for a new book or two! We hope you and your 
family can join us!   
 

Picture Retake Day 
 

Interstate Studios, our school’s picture company, has scheduled our picture retake day for Thursday,       
November 14. If your child was absent or you are not happy with your child’s photo, please send your child with 
a picture envelope with payment or the original picture package on this day.  
 

Have you scheduled your Parent-Teacher Conference? 
  

Thank you to all the parents who attended Curriculum Night and signed-up for a scheduled conference during 
our Parent-Teacher Conferences on Monday, November 25, and Tuesday, November 26. If you have not 
scheduled a conference yet, please contact your child’s teacher.  
 



  
UPCOMING EVENTS For the other side 
 
No School - Columbus Day 
Monday, October 14 
 
PTO Book Fair 
October 15 - October 17 
 
Senator Laura Murphy to Visit 
Wednesday, October 16 
  
Family Reading Night 
6:30-7:30 PM 
  & 
PTO Evening Book Fair 
Wednesday, October 16 
6-8 PM 
 
PTO Dine to Donate 
Pizzeria Antica 
119 W. Lake Street, Bloomingdale 
Wednesday, October 23 
4-10 PM 
 
Board of Education Meeting 
Thursday, October 24 
Spring Wood Library 
7 PM 
  
Halloween Parade & Parties 
Thursday, October 31 
1:30 PM Parade 
Parties to follow the parade 
 
PTO Meeting 
Wednesday, November 13 
6:00 PM 
 
Picture Retake Day 
Thursday, November 14 
 
Report Card Day 
Wednesday, November 20 
 
Board of Education Meeting 
Thursday, November 21 
7:00 PM 
Spring Wood Library 
 
Waterbury WOW Factor Talent Show 
Friday, November 22 
7:00 PM 
Spring Wood Thunderdome 
  
 



 
Mark Your Calendar! 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Monday, November 25 & Tuesday, November 26 
Have you scheduled a conference with your child’s teacher?  
 
Thanksgiving Break 
No School for Students 
Monday, November 25 through Friday, November 29 
School resumes on Monday, December 2 
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